
1st

















HDOT Internal Approval:

Masatomo Murata

Pradip Pant

DEP-S

June 29, 2022

VIA EMAIL

Mr. Jade Butay, Director
State of Hawaii 
Department of Transportation
869 Punchbowl St. 
Honolulu, HI 96813

Attn: Pradip Pant

Dear Mr. Butay:

Finance Supplemental Agreement FYs 2023-2025

Please find enclosed with this transmittal the FY2023-25 OahuMPO Finance Supplemental Agreement, ready 
for your signature. It has already been signed by the DTS Director, the HART Director, the OahuMPO Policy 
Board Chair, and City Council Chair Tommy Waters. 

Following your signature, the agreement will go into effect, and I will provide copies for OahuMPO member 
organizations. 

Sincerely,

Mark Garrity
Executive Director
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